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 You may remember that Barb Toney from IASB spoke a bit about a 
yearly BOE self-reflection at our fall meeting.  I was in contact with her and 
she told me that we qualified for one free workshop due to the contract 
that Millburn had with IASB for the superintendent search.  We haggled a 
bit and she agreed to move the regular deadline and make it a self-reflection 
in the spring if we wanted.  I needed to set a date to keep the cost free 
with the understanding that I could change the date or even cancel at no 
charge.  Given those, I selected April 6th, our regular BOE Committee 
Meeting night.  It would take that entire time to do so our regular 
committee items could be condensed with the regular BOE meeting in April 
or, if you like, we could have an additional meeting for the committee part.  
April looked to me like the lightest month this spring for business on the 
yearly rolling calendar. 

  I did update you about this with the understanding we would talk 
about it in January and here it is, January!  I will be looking for direction as 
to whether or not you would like to do a self-reflection, if so, do you want to 
keep that date?  Then we can discuss a separate BOE committee meeting 
date or simply combine both meetings into the April 19th date. 

 I have attached a brief chapter regarding how IASB regards self-
reflections for your review.   
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